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EFORWOOD Sustainability in the European Forest-Based Sector 
New pan-European project launched 
This year spring EFORWOOD week was held from 7-10 May in Zvolen, Slovak Republic. The picturesque Slovakian countryside and hospitality of the local partner’s organization, Technical University Zvolen, offered the perfect working environment for about 100 participants from 38 partners’ organizations. Among the main topics discussed were project progress and the further planned actions. Following the successful launch of the first prototype of the ToSIA tool on Joensuu workshop (held in Finland in April this year), and its implementation as a proof-of concept, this event provided another opportunity for the broader project community to review current achievements and discuss further development of the ToSIA tool (at present, ToSIA is able to calculate the individual indicators values for predefined forest wood chains). 
Other issues the EFORWOOD partners have been heavily involved include the enchantment of the stakeholder interactions and relations between two main players in the project, the industry representatives and research community, as an imperative in reaching a common approach to the implementation of the EFORWOOD concept. . The busy meeting agenda include also the module meetings, focused on realization of concrete deliverables, the training sessions on Client database (the main information input for future ToSIA tool), case studies and scenarios sessions. 
One of the main messages of the EFORWOOD week was importance of raising awareness about the project, its importance and its goals in the wider public domain, among policy makers, industry, forest owner federations and other key players from within and outside the sector. 
This EFORWOOD week was also an opportunity to strengthen the bonds among partners through some social activities. The successful EFORVISION contest demonstrated that EFORWOOD partners have some significant musical talents aside from their professional skills. Although there are still a lot of challenges for EFORWOODS, it is now evident that this project will have a strong impact on the European FWC in general. 
Next gathering of EFORWOOD partners will be during the first EFORWOOD conference in Brussels on 1st - 2nd of October 2007, followed by bit shorter EFORWOOD week (3rd-5th of October).
Additional Information available from the co-ordinator or on the web site

http://www.eforwood.com/

For information about the EFORWOOD Project please contact:

Skogforsk, The Forestry Research Institute of Sweden 
Prof. Kaj Rosen, Project coordinator 
Skogforsk Uppsala Science Park, 
Dag Hammarskjölds väg 36 A, 
S-751 83 UPPSALA Sweden 
Tel: +46 18-18 85 00 
Fax: +46 18-18 86 00 
email: kaj.rosen@skogforsk.se

For more information about the EU sixth Framework Programme, please go to:

http://europa.eu.int/comm/research/fp6/
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